
2/25/2019 
 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF WAUPACA 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHEDULE OF MEETINGS 

FEBRUARY, 2019 
 
 
 
February 12, 2019 -- Regular Board Meeting – 5:15 p.m. – High School 

Community Room 
 

February 14, 2019 -- Special Board Meeting – 10:00 a.m. – High School 
Community Room 

 
February 14, 2019 -- Alternative Regular Board Meeting – 11:00 a.m. – High 

School Community Room – To be held only in the event 
that the Board Meeting is cancelled on Feb. 12, 2019 due 
to inclement weather. 

 
February 27, 2019 -- Personnel Committee – 1:00 p.m. – High School Community 

Room – Closed Session in Accordance with Wis. Stats. 
19.85(1)(c)&(f) Considering employment, promotion, 
compensation or performance evaluation data of any 
public employee over which the governmental body has 
jurisdiction or exercises responsibility & Considering 
financial, medical, social or personal histories or 
disciplinary data of specific persons, preliminary 
consideration of specific personnel problems or the 
investigation of charges against specific persons except 
where par. (b) applies which, if discussed in public, 
would be likely to have a substantial adverse effect 
upon the reputation of any person referred to in such 
histories or data, or involved in such problems or 
investigations – specificall to discussion several 
personnel issues and 19.85(1)(e) deliberating or 
negotiating the purchase of public properties, the 
inveting of public funds, or conducting other specified 
public business, whenever competitive or bargaining 
reasons require a closed session – Specifically to 
discuss Superintendent Search Proposals.  

 
 


